
General Orders February 2020

President's Special Project - Quilts Of Valor

Hello, Everyone!

I am so thankful to all of those who have given money towards this project.  I hope 

everyone has  started planning fund raisers or gathering items to raffle off for QOV.

Let's see how much more money can be raised for the second half of Jennifer's

term.  It's for a really wonderful program and a fantastic way to honor our Veterans.

The Spring Conference is just around the corner….March 13-15, 2020.  I'd

appreciate it if the even Auxiliaries in Districts 1-5 could bring an item for me to

raffle off at the QOV table.

Please join the Central Indiana QOV National Sew day.  February 1, 2020 from 10-4 

at the Noblesville VFW Post #6246.  Bring a friend!  They'll work on putting tops

together to be awarded to Indiana veterans.  There will be a pitch-in.  Bring a sewing

machine and thread if you can.  If you can help iron just bring yourself.  Please

register on the QOVF.org website for the sew day.  There is no cost!  By registering

you'll be registered for the sewing machine give away.

I have made a new QOV Report form.  Please don't use the Oct. 1st Report form

for the April 1st report form.  Please throw the Oct. 1st Report form away.

Please remember the next report is due April 1st. It only takes a couple of

minutes to fill out the report.  Please take the time to do so.  It would be so

nice to have Jennifer 100% reported for her Special Project.

Respectfully,

Patrice Pruitt

PSP Chairperson - Quilts Of Valor

speedwaypatrice@yahoo.com

5823 Hollister Dr., Speedway, IN 46224

317-487-2185 (NO TEXT)


